
Cesarean Section Scheduling 
 
C-Sections are typically scheduled in the week prior to your due date to avoid going into labor. 
High risk pregnancies may be scheduled earlier if necessary. 
 
Once you and your physician agree on a date, please contact Celeste so that the time can be arranged.  
Her phone is (408) 358-4835. Email: celestec@lowmg.com. 
 


